
DOYLESTOWN TOWNSHIP DOG PARK ADVISORY BOARD 
Meeting Notes:   February 6, 2017 
 
   
  
In attendance:  

David Cochran, Kathy Brown, Deb McComas, Andrew Miller, Ada Popek, Janet Stavrides, Karen Sweeney, 

Barbara Lyons. 

Guests:  
 
Meeting Minutes:  

Our dog park Magnets are ready to go at a sell price of $5.00 each.  They will be available for purchase at 

park orientations and board members can take some to the dog park with them. 

Dog CPR lessons were discussed with Janet suggesting we offer classes before or after orientation 

meetings.  No decision was made. 

Karen reminded everyone the township building will be closed for 12 to a8 months and they are 

currently looking for another location for orientation classes. 

Kathy Brown attended the annual board meeting and did a brief presentation on the dog park since its 

opening.  Each township organization was asked to present.   The Bicentennial project was brought us by 

Barbara Lyons .  We are discussing options for our presentation.  Fido Float was approved by 

Doylestown Township and the announcement was made at our meeting.  We will have a combination 

day of celebration in the fall which will include Howl-O-Ween, 5 year park anniversary, Barkminister, and 

a dog adoption day.   

Janet made the decision to resign from the board at the meeting.   

Next orientation is March 18 at 4:30.  Kathy Brown, Andrew and anyone else available to help will be in 

attendance. 

A discussion regarding the grounds of the large dog park.  We are putting hay down at the entrance 

areas.  In the spring we will seed and rotate areas again.  David did some research that indicated a total 

dollar amount of $850.00 would be the average cost to aerate,  seed and fertilize.  Cathy did indicate the 

township crew knows the best way to treat the land problems.  We will follow their advice.  If people 

would like to contribute to the restoration of the land any contributions would go to the Dog Park fund 

and earmarked for land repair project.   

David did indicate he will not be in attendance for March meeting.  Ada adjourned meeting with Deb 

seconding the motion. 

Correspondence:   
 
Member Inquiries / Incident Reports:  

 
Incident Reports:  
 
Sub Committee Formation:  

 Orientation: Kathy and Deb 
 Fundraiser: Carmen and Katelynn 
 Public Information/Communication: Katelynn  
 Event Planning: Andrew and Janet 
 Volunteer: Joseph 
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Other Business:     
    
Projects & Events:  
 
Adjournment:  Being no further business meeting was adjourned on a motion by Ada Popek, seconded 
by Deb McComas. 
 


